
 

Together We Make a Difference:  
Volunteer Opportunity at All Faiths Food Bank 

 
The Give Back Committee is excited to announce a meaningful volunteer 
opportunity for all those who are passionate about helping others. We’ve secured 
a shift on March 17th from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM at All Faiths Food Bank, 
where we’ll be packing bags of food for children in need. 

This is a great chance to give back to the community and make a direct impact 
on those who are less fortunate. Every bag we pack helps ensure that children 
have access to nutritious meals when they need it most. 

What to Expect 

• When: March 17th, 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM 
• Where: All Faiths Food Bank – 8171 Blaikie Court Sarasota FL 
• What to bring: Wear comfortable clothes and closed-toe shoes. All 

necessary materials will be provided, but feel free to bring a positive 
attitude and a willingness to help! 
 

How to Sign Up 

If you’re interested in joining us, please RSVP to Kim Huebner. Since this shift 
has a volunteer minimum of 14 and maximum of 20, participation will be based 
on the date/time Kim receives your RSVP. Carpooling will be coordinated for 
participants. Note that depending on member response, the Give Back 
Committee will work to secure an additional date.    

 


